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MEMORANDUM 
HR#30-17 Revised 

June 23, 2017 

TO:  DHRM Listserv Recipients 

FROM: Peter Long, Administrator Peter Long 
  Division of Human Resource Management 

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF 2017 LEGISLATIVE SESSION BILLS AFFECTING  
  STATE EMPLOYEES  

During the 2017 Legislative Session, the Division of Human Resource Management 
monitored a number of bills that could have an impact on State of Nevada employees 
and/or the operations of the Division. A summary of the bills that ultimately have or will 
become law can be found on our website or by clicking on this link: 
http://hr.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/hrnvgov/Content/StateEmployees/2017%20Bills%20Affec
ting%20State%20Employees.pdf. Please note that this list is not intended to be a 
comprehensive listing of all bills impacting employees. Bills that only affected portions 
of the employee population and/or a specific department or division were not included on 
the summary. For a full list of the bills considered by the 2017 Legislature you may visit 
the Nevada Legislature’s website or by clicking on this link: 
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/Session/79th2017/Reports/. 

 

. 
 

The Division is currently working on updating forms, publications, schedules, and 
training impacted by the outcome of the 2017 Legislative Session. Additionally, the 
Division has proposed several new regulations and the amendment or the repeal of 
current regulations that are necessary to implement the new laws. Announcements of 
workshops and hearings will be sent via this Listserv and will be posted on the Division’s 
website at this link: http://hr.nv.gov/Boards/Boards/commissions/

We hope that you find this information helpful and we look forward to working with you 
to implement these changes. 
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